
    

  

                                                                                  

Freedom of Information Request 19 047 
 

Our Reference:  FOI 19 047 / AA / PB 
Name:      
Date:     11th March 2019 
Address:     

 
Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 

 
Since October 2017, NHS providers and non-NHS providers have been legally required to recover full charges 
for services that are not immediately necessary or urgent, in advance of providing them. 
Please could you tell me: 
 
1. What is the total amount of revenue that the Trust brought in by these charges? 
2. What is the total cost (or estimated cost) to the Trust of implementing these rules? (Including staffing 
costs). 
 
3. Please provide a breakdown of all the charges that have been collected by the Trust. This should be 
itemised by the list of categories that is included in the overseas patient upfront tariff price list. For each 
speciality/category, please state: 
 
(a) the total number of times that patients have been charged for this category of treatment;  
(b) the total amount of money collected for this category of treatment. 
 
NB: All of the statistics requested should start from when upfront charges were introduced in 
October 2017, and go up to either 31 December 2018, or whenever your records go up to. 
 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust is unable to provide this information as the Trust does not 

charge upfront tariffs to overseas patients.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 

 
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm 

 

https://improvement.nhs.uk/resources/overseas-patient-upfront-tariff/
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm

